This is a letter from an email dated 5/21/2019



Opposition to Landfill Operations

Dear Friends and Neighbors:

As many of you know, I oppose and will continue to oppose any landfill application in West County. The character of our neighborhood has already changed and will be further impacted by any landfill operations.

I encourage everyone to attend the public hearing to be held at Nantucket ES, 2350 Nantucket Drive, Crofton, on Wednesday, May 22nd, at 7pm. Please note that the Maryland Department of Environment is the approving authority for all landfill operations.

If you cannot attend the meeting, please contact Ms. Heafey at MDE to share your opposition.

Ms. Shannon Heafey, Air Quality Permits Program, Air and Radiation Administration, Maryland Department of the Environment

Address: 1800 Washington Boulevard, Baltimore, Maryland 21230.

Email: Shannon.heafey@maryland.gov

Thank you, Andrew Pruski Join us on Facebook: Friends of Andrew Pruski

Join us on Twitter: @Andrew_Pruski

Visit our new website: www.andrewpruski.com

CONTACT US

E-mail: votepruski@gmail.com